
Nomination Committee Report for April Board Meeting 

The Board approved a Nominating Committee consisting of Ward Foley,  

Linda Klopfenstein and myself at the March meeting. 

Since then Ward Foley decided to step down since he is a candidate for a  

second term on the Board of Review.   Jack Neill has agreed to replace  

him on an acting basis and the Board will be asked to approve him as an  

official member of the Committee this evening. 

 

The following people have running for positions to be elected by the  

House at their May 23rd meeting. 

 

General Chairman -- Riley Eaton 

Senior Chair -- Bill Marlin 

Treasurer -- Bob Vincent 

Diversity/Outreach Chair -- Miriam Lynch (incumbent -- 1st full two-year  

term) 

 

Board of Review Members 

Ward Foley (incumbent) 

Jim Garner (incumbent) 

Elizabeth Jester 

 

There are four vacancies to fill on the BoR.  We are still seeking an  

athlete to run.  Possible candidates have been identified and we are in  

the process of contacting them. 

 

We will update the posting on the website shortly and leave the  

nomination process open until then end of next week.    Nominations will  

also be accepted from the floor at the House meeting as provided for in  

our by-laws. 

 

The Coaches Rep and Athlete Reps to the Board were elected in March.   

The Officials Rep to the Board will be elected this summer by the  

Officials.  Boots Hall is the incumbent and she is completing two  

two-year terms. 


